Dated: 01-Nov-22

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Attention: Capt. Mohammed Al Ghailani

SUB: REFERENCE LETTER TO WORK FOR SHARQIYAH IWP PLANT

This is to certify that M/S AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL has been subcontracted to

carry out the offshore outfall diffusers cleaning works.

The mentioned company has completed their scope of work (cleaning of Outfall
diffusers 10 nos. from 28" October 2022 to 315t October) with well experienced and

with full satisfaction.

I have no hesitation in recommending AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL co to a future

prospective employer for such scope.
Regards,

o kim@d
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